
 

Instead of our monthly meeting we want to invite everyone to a HAC Holiday party on Dec 1th from 5:30 – 9 
p.m.  

This year’s event will again be graciously hosted by Penny and Thomas Brondum at their home at 4071 S. 
Huron Pl. in Sierra Vista  

The event will be catered this year by Mimosa and we will have a variety of Italian food to choose from that 
includes salad, a main course and dessert. We will have some assorted beverages that will be available, but 
feel free to bring your own favorite beverage. The cost is 18 dollars for adults and for children under 12 it is 9 
dollars.  (Plus, attendees are asked to bring their own folding chair.)   

We will begin collecting for the party at the next HAC meeting on November 3.  Make checks payable to 
Huachuca Astronomy Club. You can pay by cash (preferred), check (preferred), Zell (preferred) or PayPal/Credit Card 
(Accepted but NOT preferred). Also, you can pay using the "Donate" button on the HAC website 
www.hacastronomy.org. Please notify Ted Forte tedforte511@gmail.com that your donation is for party 
attendance. 

Members and guests wishing to attend must RSVP no later than November 24th to Ted Forte 
tedforte511@gmail.com and pay in advance.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email me anytime. 

We hope to see everyone at the event this year. 

Gary Grue  

Cell 559-760-3827 
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